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On Monday, November 14, 2022 our featured speaker for our monthly 
meeting was Ellen Millott (pictured right).  Since 2016 Ellen and Mike 
Millott have delivered over 2,000 pounds of rosaries and small sacramentals 
to the very poor of rural Tanzania.  They have personally placed them in the 
hands of thousands in over thirty church out stations of the Mbulu Diocese.  
They have also assisted in helping build schools and homes for the poor.  A 
special thanks was given to the Kalida CLC for covering the cost of one of 
the extra suitcases they brought over.  Ellen is dressed in an outfit that the 
women would wear for special occasions or ceremonies.  In one photo she is 
displaying the beautiful hand carved Last Supper and the other photo is a 
hand crafted artifact that women would sometimes carry on their heads.  
These were given to her as gifts when she was over in Tanzania.

Kalida Council #134 Meets Tanzanian Culture

Several of the CLC Home Office staff, the Board 
President, Vice President and Sales Director 
attended the American Fraternal Alliance Regional 
Lunch & Learn held in Cleveland, Ohio in 
November. The day was spent learning new and 
different ways to improve the Fraternal Society 
through round table discussions with other 
Fraternals. CLC had the opportunity to share how 
we run and contribute to our communities. It is a 
valuable way to come up with successful ways to 
keep growing our society for many years to come.

From One Fraternal To Another

CLC Council #115 Council President Alice Teynor 
presented checks to Fr. Paul Frombach, Bell Tower 
Restoration in the amount of $500.00. Also blessed with 
a donation was the KofC member Mark Fox for the 
Fundraiser to purchase a new ultrasound machine for the 
Voice of Hope Pregnancy Center in Crawford County in 
the amount of $1,953.95.

CLC Council #115 Blessing Two 
        Causes With Donations!



Fairy’s Festive Wishes...
As we near the end of 2022 the CLC Board and I want to thank all CLC members, 
agents and staff for the many ways you support CLC. We are a Fraternal organization 
that supports our families, schools, churches and communities.  Because of our mem-
bers generosity and support CLC is able to continue with our mission which is to meet 
the needs of individuals by providing secure financial products, fellowship and service 
to others.  As always, a perfect Christmas gift that is easy to give is a CLC Life Insur-
ance or annuity product. It fits all sizes and no wrapping is required. Contact your 
local agent or the Home Office for more information. With each purchase CLC is able 
to continue our Fraternal Mission. 

     December is a busy month. Christmas parties, school programs, sending Christmas       
           cards, shopping, cooking and baking. My grandchildren are already asking    
      when cookie day will be. My family is very fortunate to be able to attend  
             Mass and spend time together during the Holidays. Remember the   
        greatest gift we can give is our time and a smile. 

          
         The CLC Board and I wish you a Blessed and Merry Christmas  
   and a Safe, Prosperous and Happy New Year. 

It’s hard to believe that it’s been over a year that I have been the acting Sales Director at CLC Life Insurance.  This year 
has flown by and we have seen such exciting enhancements to our product line.  Our insurance rates across the board 
have decreased and our annuity rates have increased.  We couldn’t ask for much more at this point. I was extremely 
excited to join the CLC Team in 2021, and now after a year and a half of the CLC experience, I am more excited than 
ever! Everything that we represent, believe, and accomplish is fantastic.  I am so proud to be a part of this amazing 
society and look forward to our future. 

We are expanding our sales force and looking for individuals and/or agencies who would embrace our fraternal 
philosophy.  We have a licensing reimbursement program in place for individuals seeking to enter the financial industry. 
Feel free to contact me for more information.  
 
As we near the end of 2022, I want to wish you a very happy and blessed Holiday Season.  Merry Christmas and Happy 
New Year to you, your families, and all your loved ones. 

God Bless,  
AJ Angelo

A Note From Our Sales Director



 

 
  

  

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Upper Sandusky CLC Council 86 partnered with the Upper Sandusky KofC to hold a purse bingo. With over 50 purses 
for bingo, a 50/50 drawing and raffles for a Coach and a Kate Spade purse, a lottery tree and two community sponsor 
baskets. It was a huge success. Special thanks to the bingo callers, Mike Alspach, Grand Knight of the KofC and St. 
Peter School Principal Blake England. All proceeds from the evening will be donated to St. Peter School in Upper 
Sandusky and Our Lady of Consolation School in Carey, Ohio.  Thank-you to everyone that donated in any way. 

The Annual Purse Bingo Fundraiser 
      A Success Once Again!

Our Lady of Consolation School Principal Nicole Bame 
and OLC students receive a $1,500.00 donation from 
Knights of Columbus Grand Knight Mike Alspach and 
Catholic Ladies of Columbia member Barb Grasz. 
Thank you to all that make this event such a success!

St. Peter School Principal Blake England and St. Peter 
students receive a $1,500.00 donation from Knights of 
Columbus Grand Knight Mike Alspach and Catholic 
Ladies of Columbia members Fairy Wagner, 
Teresa Brodman and Barb Grasz. 

Proceeds from the Purse Bingo event
made the donations below possible!
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Reminder, if you haven't taken your 2022 IRA 
Required Minimum Distribution it must be 

taken by 12/31/2022. 

Contact the Home Office for more details or 
to schedule your distribution.

12/23-26/2022   OFFICE CLOSED 
12/25/2022         Christmas Day!
12/31/2022       New Year’s Eve
01/01/2022        New Year’s Day
01/02/2022       OFFICE CLOSED 

Holiday Office Schedule
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ever! Everything that we represent, believe, and accomplish is fantastic.  I am so proud to be a part of this amazing 
society and look forward to our future. 

We are expanding our sales force and looking for individuals and/or agencies who would embrace our fraternal 
philosophy.  We have a licensing reimbursement program in place for individuals seeking to enter the financial industry. 
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As we near the end of 2022, I want to wish you a very happy and blessed Holiday Season.  Merry Christmas and Happy 
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*Correction*
In the November Index the council providing a donation to the Funeral 
Dinner Fund was listed incorrectly. The correct Council is the VanWert 
Council #121. Thank you for all you do and we apologize for the 
mistake.


